
 

 
LAMINATED PANELS WITH A PURPOSE 

Adhesive Bulletin 

Date: November 9th, 2021 

To: Our Valued Customers 

RE:  FRP Adhesive Updates 

 

As you may be aware, the adhesive market continues to remain tight. With raw 
material shortages, FRP adhesive manufacturers have put all customers on 
allocation. Nudo is not immune to these issues. Current shortages and extended 
lead times have affected our supply of field adhesives. 

Nudo continues to press Franklin to get material in to fill orders. We have also 
been in communication with several other manufactures. Many are off the market 
for new business. We are working to trial options for a polymer-based adhesive 
to offer an option to the market and will provide updates once we have the 
samples. 

Laminated Panels is an option to help with the current situation. Our 
prelaminated panels can allow projects to continue without the need for adhesive 
in the field.  

Please contact your sales manager for options and current pricing. 

We sincerely appreciate your business and our relationship with you and your 
firm.  Our goal as always is to bring you the highest quality product at competitive 
prices with world class customer service.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Shane McNutt 
Vice President of Sales 
 

   
 

      


